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FILE 

Hunter, Donielle 

From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us 

Sent: Friday, October 10, 2008 3:06 PM 

To: Docketing 

Subject: Docketing 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum 

Date: 10/10/2008 

Re: Wayne Hopfensperger 
7540 Waterford Cir 
Unit 204 
Mason, OH 45040 

Docketing Case No.:08-0709-EL-AIR 

Notes: 
Why does Duke Energy Company, which just raised electric rates as approved by the PUCO justfy 
another rate increase? Fact is, the riders on their billing statements cover them for fuel cost fluctuations, 
so it's a no lose situation for Duke. Ever since they took over from CG&E all we've heard from them is 
increased rates. Enough already. The PUCO is supposed to be a watchdog group, not a rubber stamp! 
Besides that, their per customer service fee is way out of line. 

Please docket the attached in the case number above. 
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